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I support LD 867 Bill, an Act to Prohibit Mandatory COVID-19 Vaccinations. The 
repercussions and harm that have come out of this vaccine, not just to adults, but 
children as well, is more than enough incentive to do away with the COVID-19 
vaccine all together. We need to keep our children's lives safe by removing the force 
of experimental drugs out of the public sector including school districts. This vaccine 
is not safe, and has caused a great deal of harm to many people. It should be 
discontinued immediately.


